C/o Prof. Newberry, Cairo.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

I am sorry to say that the electric current dried up this afternoon, not only in the Museum but in the whole Kasr el Nil district! The result of this has been that your photographic work, for which electricity is essential, was interrupted. I suppose that all prints made were delivered to you at your hotel this afternoon; any that it has not been possible to finish today will be sent to you as soon as formertexx completed.

With best wishes for a pleasant journey, and hoping very much to see you in Philadelphia one of these days, believe me

Yours sincerely,

Ratisconde gunn.